From: Oliver, Mary 
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Subject: anonymous gift

Good Afternoon,

My name is Mary Cavanaugh-Oliver (employee ID 9220) and I am a staff assistant to Alderman Anthony Napolitano, 41st Ward.

I received an anonymous $50 cash Christmas gift sent to me at the 41st Ward Office thru the U.S. Mail.  This Christmas card had no name nor return address.

I am donating the $50 to Water Missions International, 1150 Kinzer Street, Building 1605, North Charleston, South Carolina 29405.

This organization helps to alleviate the global water crisis with clean water, sanitation and hygiene solutions.  

Sincerely,

Mary Oliver

Alderman Napolitano’s 41st Ward Service Office

